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Anti-Voting Measures Have No Place in Wisconsin
Every Voter Deserves Equal Access and Equal Opportunity at the Voting Booth

MADISON – Today, the Wisconsin State Assembly met in regular session to pass numerous
bills designed to motivate legislative Republicans’ far-right supporters and undermine the right
to vote in Wisconsin. In response to today’s session, Rep. Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) released
the following statement:

“I am deeply disappointed by Assembly Republicans’ recent actions regarding our electoral
process. Today’s bills are a continuation of Republican attacks on our democracy, working to
suppress voters and limit access to elections just to motivate their far-right fringe supporters.

“This is part of a national partisan scheme that threatens to make it harder for voters to
participate in our democracy. Disability rights advocates, faith leaders, and business leaders
across Wisconsin have made it clear that these anti-voting measures have no place in our state.

“The changes Republicans pushed through the Assembly today will make our elections less
accurate, less secure, and less accessible for Wisconsin voters. We should be working to
ensure that every voter has an equal opportunity to participate in building a brighter future in
Wisconsin.

“Republicans are wasting the public’s time with anti-voter legislation when they should be
working to ensure Wisconsinites have the resources they need to bounce back after COVID-19.
Our students need more support than ever after a difficult school year, but Republicans are
committed to under-funding K-12 education. We have a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to use
one-time federal resources to address critical needs in education and our communities and
transform our state’s future. I won’t stop pushing for better for our state, and I hope my
Republican colleagues will stop the partisan games and join me.”
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